
CR-10 

2024 JCNA Liaison Report for year 2023 
  
Once again it looks like 2023 has come and gone in a flash.  JCNA and JLR are 
still in good communication with each other even though there isn’t much to 
report.  
 
There were a couple of requests from JCNA members. January 9, 2023 inquired 
about special offers and was there are no special offers on our vehicles at this 
time. Another question on May 30, 2023 if there were a discount on parts 
purchased a Jaguar Classic, there is no discount on parts at this point in time.   
 
This will be my last report as the JCNA president, John Boswell, has requested 
that Bill Beible replace me. I have given Bill the name of the JLR contact and 
wished him well.  
 
Respectfully Submitted January 29, 2024 
Barbara Grayson JCNA Liaison 


